
Brand new winter coats will be distributed to children in CHA Public 
Housing and Housing Choice Voucher households. A service fair with 

resources and exciting giveaways will also take place. 

ABOUT
Only children on CHA leases born on 
or after 1/1/2011 are eligible; residency 
will be verified.
Questions? Call 312-786-3621

Saturday, October 25, 2025. 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
UIC Forum, 725 W. Roosevelt Rd. 

This annual event is made possible through CHA’s partnership with Operation 
Warm and the generous support of our sponsors. 

REGISTER TODAY!
You must pre-register to 
receive coats. Registration 
starts September 2nd at: 
https://coats.thecha.org
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